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Fair Access to the Squash Courts

Squash and the PSC have become very popular lately.  From September through May, our 
courts are very well used.  In August 2016, with input from the members, the PSC Board acted 
to allow all members fair access to the courts by including Rule 5c as part of the overall 
updating of the House Rules.   This Rule states that a member cannot reserve overlapping or 
consecutive court reservation slots.  Copies of the updated House Rules were sent to all 
members and posted on the Club bulletin boards and web site.   At present, the Board is only 
implementing Rule 5c during the prime-time hours (denoted as PT on the reservation sign-up 
pages.

The Board asks that all members abide by Rule 5c, allowing your fellow members to have fair 
access to the courts during these popular hours.  The Board also asks that a pair of members 
not “game” the reservation system by each member reserving one of the two overlapping or 
consecutive courts. However, if a court is unreserved during a prime time slot, members are 
welcome to play on the unused court, provided these members have not made the court 
unavailable to other members in violation of Rule 5c.

The PSC is a member-owned club, and it is expected that each member respects the rules and 
the other members without the enforcement by the Board.  The Board reminds all members that
court time, especially during prime time, is the PSC’s scarcest resource.  We ask all members to
help protect it.

Please feel free to ask Dick Gann or Keith Hartman for any clarification on specific concerns.

Thank you for your cooperation,
PSC Membership Committee
Dick Gann
Keith Hartman


